

## FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTH WEST DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

07-10-2025

## Feedback: Nurses Uniform

The PSA has been a part of the Uniform Allowance Task Team as per PHSDBC Chamber Resolution on providing nurses with quality uniform. However, the process has had a few pitfalls and complaints raised with the employer and these issues could not be dealt with on time, which meant the employer failed to meet the uniform provision deadline. As a result of continuous engagement with employer it was resolved that the employer would pay the monetary allowance as it failed to provide uniform timeously. The employer has committed to pay R 3 456.44 to all qualifying nurses by 30 October 2025.

The PSA is committed to making sure all employees are provided with high quality uniforms and will work with the employer in making sure that becomes a reality.

For new membership please contact Nozi Monaisa on 082 880 8992.

Reuben Maleka GENERAL MANAGER